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Alex,

This redraft makes two changes.  First, it broadens coverage of the bill so that it applies
to private schools as well as public schools.  Second, it clarifies that the prohibition
against questioning pupils applies to the pupils attending the school.  If you have
questions or would like changes to the draft, please let me know.
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